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NCDXF is pleased to announce their financial support for the February 2024 DXpedition to Juan 
Fernandez Archipelago. A solid team lead by CE1EW and AB5EB will take to the airwaves February 13 – 
20, 2024. Team members are W8HC, XQ1KZ, XQ3SA, XQ3SK, HA1AG, HI3R, NP4G, and N4KO, all of 
whom are experienced DXpeditioners and contesters.  

They have already created a website CB0ZA.com and much of their planning is shared there. We wish 
them much success.  

The mission of NCDXF is to provide necessary financial support for well-organized DXpeditions 
to desirable DXCC entities and to support advances in DXpeditioning skills, technology, and 
infrastructure.  Those funds come from the contributions of our supporters in the DX 
community.  Your contribution will help make DX happen.  Visit our website:  www.ncdxf.org. 

Respectfully submitted.  
Craig Thompson, K9CT 
NCDXF Vice President 
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